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Background1    

 

The Strategic Plan defines PTI's FY21-24 strategy in delivering the IANA functions and represents a subset of the 

ICANN organization's strategy.  It is PTI’s first Strategic Plan. 

 

 
 

Registries Stakeholder Group comment: 
 

 

The Registries Stakeholder Group (RySG) welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback on the Draft 
PTI FY21-24 Strategic Plan. This is the first time that PTI publishes such a strategic plan and we wish to 
recognise the value of meeting this commitment. 
 
We wish to provide the following feedback. 
 

 It is not clear as to whether or how a SWOT or similar analysis was undertaken as a foundation 
to developing this plan. Reference to such an analysis would improve current and future third-
party analysis of the plan. 

 
 It will be useful to better articulate how the current Draft PTI FY21-24 Strategic Plan will be 

translated into an Operating Plan including prioritisation. 

 
 It will be pragmatic to align the 4y (FY21-24) PTI cycle and 5y (FY21-25) ICANN cycle in so far as 

it is possible. 

 
 It will be useful to understand what, if any, impact there will be from ICANN’s revised (“Covid-

19”) budget on PTI’s strategic plan and associated operating plan. 
 

                                                
1 Background: intended to give a brief context for the comment and to highlight what is most relevant for RO’s in the subject 
document – it is not a summary of the subject document. 
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